
 

 

 

 

Highways Improvements Team 

County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF 

T: 0345 600 6400 E: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

www.northumberland.gov.uk   
    

 

 

 Your ref:  
Our ref: HO220061 
Enquiries to: Highways Improvements 
Email: 
HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 
Tel direct: 0345 600 6400 
Date: 15th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Resident,   
  
Proposed Parking Restrictions – Fair View / Errington Place, Prudhoe 

 

I am writing to inform you that Northumberland County Council intends to introduce 
additional parking restrictions in the form of double yellow lines & school keep clear 
markings on Fair View / Errington Place. The purpose of these restrictions is to discourage 
inconsiderate parking during school drop off and pick up. A plan showing the proposals is 
enclosed.   
  
If you wish to make comments on this proposal, please do so via email to: 
HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk before Friday 10th May 2024. For those 
who don’t have access to emails, a free post response form in attached to facilitate the 
consultation process.  
  
Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note 
that comments may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Environment & 
Transport and may be available for public inspection.  
  
Yours Faithfully,   
  
Highways Improvements Team 
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